

Township of Monroe County of Middlesex

OFFICE OF SENIOR SERVICES

12 Halsey Reed Road Monroe Township, NJ 08831 Phone: (609) 448-7140 Fax: (609) 448-7254

March 24, 2020

Mr. Don Marino President Stonebridge Men's Club 1 Cobblestone Blvd. Monroe Township, NJ 08831

Dear Mr. Marino & Club Members:

On behalf of the recipients of your generosity and kindness please accept my heartfelt thanks for your support of our Food Pantry. Thank you so much for your very generous donation of \$1,000.00, which will go a long way in helping needy families in our community who are facing difficult times during this emergency effecting communities worldwide.

We are so touched by your thoughtfulness and quick response to replenish our food shortages in our Food Pantry. We are so fortunate to live in a town where people care about each other and want to make a difference in these families' lives by lending a helping hand. Our recipients are very appreciative of the outpouring of love and compassion that they receive. You are very special people!

Your benevolent acts of kindness, caring, and unrelenting support of our Food Pantry are truly appreciated.

Please stay healthy and safe; and, let's hope for better days ahead.

With deep appreciation,

Ka & Theer

Karen L. Theer

Director



Township of Monroe County of Middlesex

OFFICE OF SENIOR SERVICES

12 Halsey Reed Road Monroe Township, NJ 08831 Phone: (609) 448-7140 Fax: (609) 448-7254

April 27, 2020

Dan Marino, President Stonebridge Men's Club 1 Cobblestone Blvd. Monroe Twp., NJ 08831

Dear Men's Club,

On behalf of the recipients of your generosity and kindness, please accept my heartfelt thanks to the Men's Club for your support of our food pantry. We thank you so much for your very generous donation of \$500.00 which will go a long way in helping needy families in our community who are facing difficult times during COVID-19.

We are so touched by your thoughtfulness and your benevolent acts of kindness and we are truly grateful. We are so fortunate to live in a town where people care about each other and want to make a difference in these families' lives by lending a helping hand. Our recipients are very appreciative of the outpouring of love and compassion that they receive. You are a very special group of men and we thank you so much for caring.

Please stay healthy and safe, and let's hope for better days ahead.

Warm regards,

Karen L. Theer

Ku f Then

P.S. For tax purposes, our Federal ID number is 22-3591346.